
Re: Magic Kombucha 
 
Narrative Description of the Proposed Land Use: 
 
This pre-submission conference has been requested at the behest of City of Olympia planning 
employees. It concerns the feasibility of converting an existing auto repair garage located at 218 
Franklin St Ne Olympia, WA 98506 into a kombucha brewing facility. This may involve a change 
of use/occupancy. It is our intent to determine whether a change of use would be required and 
the scope of work should a change of use be required. 


